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Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2600 N. Milwaukee 80205
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Dear Council:

There have been so many changes to my neighborhood, Clayton, that make me no longer sure where I am when
walking to the zoo. Mostly I miss the trees, but there have been lovely bungalow homes sold and scraped away. The
home at 2600 N. Milwaukee is not just another bungalow where a family called “home,” but designed by Mr.
Henderson. He has other addresses to his credit, but what is more personal than the family home? As a testament to
his dedication to our community, and to Denver, I urge the Council to declare 2600 N. Milwaukee a Historical
Landmark. My neighborhood, Clayton, and Skyland are both changing, and what an empowering way to show the
children of the City that they too might design a place to call home. And is there anywhere more empowering than
“home”?

Respectfully
Jennifer Modrell
3458 Columbine St. (former home of Hiawatha Davis)
Denver, CO. 80205
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